
 
Is God calling you to serve the  

youth of our parish?  

We have several opportunities to serve in Youth 
Ministry programs in the coming year. Everyone in 
the church wants a vibrant, growing youth ministry 
program, but not many are willing to roll up their 
sleeves and be a part of the process. That is why 

the St. Andrew High School program needs you to 
volunteer!!! If you are interested in helping, please 

contact Stephanie Ruiz at 
ym7067@standrewchurch.net  

or 281-452-9865 ext. 18 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat The Archdiocese of Galveston-

Houston, in collaboration with RV Houston, Inc., will 
offer its first Rachel’s Vineyard retreat for post-
abortion healing during the weekend of August 25-27. 

The retreat is for men and women, grandparents or 
friends of those who are suffering. This Scripture-
based retreat offers opportunities for sacramental 
reconciliation, counseling, spiritual direction and 
reflection and meditation. Those interested may 
contact Julie Fritsch at the Office of Pro-Life 
Activities at 713-741-8728 or jkfritsch@archgh.org 
or Cindy Renaudo at RV Houston, 
crenaudo@rvhouston.org or 713-825-0649. All 
inquiries, registration and retreat location are 
confidential.  

 

YOU WANT GOOD NEWS? 
REJOICE! Matthew 11:5 

 

THE KINGDOM OF GOD IS AT HAND Mark 1:15 
 

WHERE? WHEN? HOW? John 6:68 
 

JESUS SAYS, “COME AND SEE” John 1:39 
 
 

“I AM THE WAY, THE TRUTH AND THE LIFE” John 14:6 
 

SIGN UP FOR UPCOMING 
BIBLE STUDIES BEGINNING 

AUG. 17, 2017  
SEE MORE INFORMATION IN THE 

CHURCH, FAMILY LIFE CENTER AND 

PARISH OFFICE. 


